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“Male-Directed Sexual Violence:

Increasing Understanding for a Better
Response”
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When: 25 and 26 July 2013

Where: Doubletree Metropolitan Hotel. Chrysler Room
559 Lexington Avenue New York, NY USA

Who: Medical and legal practitioners; UN, civil society and
NGO representatives; and survivors of conflict-related sexual
violence

What: Topics to be discussed include: defining the scope of
the problem; multi-sectoral consequences of male-directed
sexual violence; gaps in prevention and response; enhancing
the legal framework; and research gaps. Please see attached
draft programme for additional details.

RSVP to Suhail Khan at khan30@un.org by 6pm EST 12 July 2013. Attendance is required for both
days of the workshop. There is no fee for participation in the workshop. For questions contact Suhail
Khan at khan30@un.org or (212) 917-1061 or La Neice Collins at collins3@un.org (212) 963-1160.




